
via EMAIL 
FROM:   Heidi Ford 
TO:   Veronica Davis, Urban Planner 
CC:   Faroll Hamer, Director Planning and Zoning 
  Jeffrey Farner, Deputy Director, Development 
  Leslie Zupan 
DATE:   2/24/2009, 7:25 PM 
SUBJECT:  Braddock Implementation/Funding Formula 
 
Hi Veronica, 
 
Thanks very much for getting back to me and looking into the questions I raised.  
Can you clarify one more thing?  In your response to question 2 (limited 
improvements to non-designated walking streets), you note that tasks 4.5 and 4.6 
of the Implementation Schedule cover these improvements but that their costs 
were not factored into the cost estimates of the OSF and CAF.  Given that, how 
will these improvements be funded?  
 
Thanks, 
Heidi Ford 
ICCA 1st Vice President 
 
 

via EMAIL 
FROM:   Veronica Davis, Urban Planner  
TO:   Heidi Ford 
CC:   Faroll Hamer, Director Planning and Zoning 
  Jeffrey Farner, Deputy Director, Development 
  Leslie Zupan 
DATE:   2/26/2009, 10:04 AM 
SUBJECT:  Braddock Implementation/Funding Formula 
 
Good Morning Heidi, 
 
The OSF and CAF accounts are for the purposes of funding public amenities in 
Braddock.  The limited improvements discussed in Task 4.5 are considered 
routine maintenance and will be funded out of the City's operating budget. 
 
If you have any further question, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Also, the 
docket item is now available on the web: 
http://dockets.alexandriava.gov/icons/pz/pc/fy09/030509/di12.pdf   
 
Warmly, 
 
Veronica O. Davis, Urban Planner 
City of Alexandria 
Department of Planning & Zoning 
Neighborhood Planning & Community Development Division 
P: (703) 838-3866 x330  
F: (703) 838-6396  
www.alexandriava.gov/planningandzoning 
 


